
SEVE KELTY 
 

I Oppose rules as drafted and I agree with different farm bureau's around the state. The CAFO
should not be regulating small farmers and individuals. The state should not have that kind of power
over small operations. Are they really going to try and regulate young FFA kids? Please give
thought to what is being proposed.

Thanks Steve Kelty


